
 
 

 

$35 Co-Pay Available Through Lilly Insulin Value Program 

A COVID-19 Update from Questco – April 9th, 2020 

In response to the crisis caused by COVID-19, Eli Lilly and Company (NYSE: LLY) is introducing 

the Lilly Insulin Value Program, allowing anyone with commercial insurance, and those without 

insurance at all, to fill their monthly prescription of Lilly insulin for $35. The program is effective as of 

April 7th, 2020 and covers most Lilly insulins including all Humalog® (insulin lispro injection 100 units/mL) 

formulations. 

The savings can be obtained by calling the Lilly Diabetes Solution Center at (833) 808-1234. The Lilly 

Diabetes Solution Center is open 8 am to 8 pm (EDT) Monday through Friday. Representatives at the Lilly 

Diabetes Solution Center will help people with diabetes obtain a card in the most convenient way for 

them, including through email or the U.S. mail. A card can typically be received within 24 hours by email. 

If you already have a co-pay card from the Lilly Diabetes Solution Center for an amount higher than $35, 

no action is necessary. Active co-pay cards have been re-set to a $35 co-pay. 

Representatives at the Lilly Diabetes Solution Center can also direct people to affordability options that 

may reduce their out-of-pocket costs further – such as free insulin for people with minimal income, or 

no income at all, that has been donated by Lilly to non-profit organizations. 

The program is one of several affordability options that can be accessed through the Lilly Diabetes 

Solution Center. Because of federal guidelines, seniors with Medicare Part D plans are not eligible for a 

co-pay card, but they can call the Lilly Diabetes Solution Center to see if they are eligible for another 

option, such as donated insulin for people with lower incomes or Insulin Lispro Injection (100 units/mL), 

a non-branded version of Humalog U-100 with a 50 percent lower list price. People with an urgent need 

for insulin and nowhere else to turn can contact the Lilly Diabetes Solution Center for an immediate 

supply. Additionally, people with commercial insurance who use Baqsimi® (glucagon) nasal powder 3 mg 

can pay as little as $25 for up to two devices with a co-pay card, which was first made available last 

summer. 

A separate co-pay card for Humulin® R U-500 (insulin human injection, 500 units/mL) allows for a 

monthly prescription fill for as little as $25 for people with commercial insurance and can be accessed 

at Humulin.com. 

Terms, conditions, and limitations apply to the co-pay cards. Not available to those patients with 

government insurance such as Medicaid, Medicare, Medicare Part D, TRICARE®/CHAMPUS, 

Medigap, DoD, or any State Patient or Pharmaceutical Assistance Program. 

For additional program details and information see the full notice here. To inquire about other 

potential pharmaceutical discount plans, please contact your Questco Benefits Specialist. 

https://c212.net/c/link/?t=0&l=en&o=2770449-1&h=2004207056&u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.humulin.com%2Fsavings-support&a=Humulin.com
https://investor.lilly.com/news-releases/news-release-details/new-35-co-pay-now-available-through-lilly-insulin-value-program

